
Dear [Member's Name], 

As we approach the end of the year, we would like to take a moment to reflect on our 

experiences together as a valued member of [Club Name]. Your feedback is essential in helping 

us improve and enhance our activities. 

Yearly Feedback Survey 

Please take a few minutes to share your thoughts on the following: 

• What did you enjoy most about the club this year? 

• What activities or events did you find most engaging? 

• What suggestions do you have for improvement? 

• Any additional comments or feedback? 

You can submit your feedback by filling out our survey at [Survey Link] or by replying to this 

email by [Deadline Date]. 

Thank you for being a part of [Club Name]. Your input helps us grow and make each year better 

than the last! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 

[Contact Information] 


